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October 10, 2023 
 
 
Re: Request for Irrigated Land Use Data in the Cuyama Basin 
 
Cuyama Basin Landowner: 
 
The Cuyama Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency (CBGSA) 
incorporates irrigated land use data annually from local landowners 
and the California Department of Water Resources (DWR) to maintain 
an accurate dataset for water resource management in the basin. 
 
To ensure the most accurate land use data is included, the CBGSA 
requests landowners submit their actual irrigated land use data for 
the Water Year (October 1, 2022 through September 30, 2023), and projected irrigated 
land use data for the subsequent October through December 2023 period using the 
attached form. If data is not provided to the CBGSA, the most recent data from the DWR 
land use dataset will be used. 
 
Please submit this data by November 10, 2023 to tblakslee@hgcpm.com, or by mail to 
4900 California Ave, Tower B, Suite 210, Bakersfield CA, 93309.  
 
The following options are available to submit this information: 

1. Download and complete the bulk excel sheet (preferred method). 
2. Complete the attached form for each parcel. 
3. Contact staff if you have an alternate format you would like to use. 

 
An editable version of the PDF and the bulk excel sheet are provided on the CBGSA 
website at www.cuyamabasin.org/resources. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at (661) 477-3385, or tblakslee@hgcpm.com if you have 
any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Taylor Blakslee, Assistant Executive Director 
Cuyama Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency 
 
Attachments 

NOTE: 
Residential/ 
domestic and other 
non-irrigated water 
users do not need 
to complete the 
attached form. 


